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IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER
Board of Education Meeting 11/21-22
12:40 PM Dismissal - 11/23/22
Third Grade Balloon Parade 11/23/22

School Closed 11/24 & 11/25/22 - Happy Thanksgiving
PTA Holiday Shop 12/13 to 12/15/22

FROM THE ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL


Interested in Learning more about Reading and Writing Workshop?
Lucy Calkins and her team at the Teachers College have resources to assist parents as they
navigate helping their children gain success in the workshop model. Please click the link
below for information, access to videos, and recommended book lists.
https://readingandwritingproject.org/resources/supports-for-familes 





Mrs. Roberts

KINDERGARTEN NEWS:
The kindergarten students have been working hard! They have been naming and writing the
letters of the alphabet and practice the letter sounds daily. In addition, over 2 dozen sight
words have been formally introduced and practiced at school. The children have been using
picture clues along with the letter sounds and sight words, and they have learned to begin
reading simple pattern books. They have also begun to write their own pattern books. In math
the students are counting and comparing numbers to 10. Of course it would not feel like
November without learning about Native Americans and Thanksgiving traditions. We would
like to wish everyone a happy and healthy Thanksgiving!



https://readingandwritingproject.org/resources/supports-for-familes


Mrs. Grau

FIRST GRADE NEWS:




The first grade students completed the end of their first readers workshop unit, Building Good
Reading Habits last week. In this unit the children worked hard on solving tricky words and not
giving up on reading. We celebrated by sharing a favorite book with a classmate and enjoyed
cookies. We are now diving into our non-fiction unit.


Mrs. Knapp
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SECOND GRADE NEWS:
Second graders have been working hard reading nonfiction! We have been learning about many
interesting topics while learning about the nonfiction text features in our books as well.
Students have been identifying keywords in their books, using clues from their reading to
define their keywords, and have shared their keywords with their classmates to teach their
friends about the topics they are reading!




Mrs. Bird
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THIRD GRADE NEWS:
Math - Students in third grade have recently participated in Pumpkin Math where they
measured the circumference, height and weight of pumpkins they brought in from home. We
also counted the seeds inside one pumpkin from each class. As a class we graphed our data
to compare our pumpkins. We are currently learning all about multiplication. Students are
practicing their facts through songs, center activities and games incorporating technology.


Science - In science, students are learning all about the weather! this week we learned about
how clouds can be used to predict the weather. To help remember they types of clouds we
snag a song called, "When the Clouds Go Flying By".


Mrs. Phlegar
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SCHOOL SOCIAL WORKER / GUIDANCE NEWS –
JEANNE SMETANA:
Stillwater celebrated our first Buddy Day of the 2022-2023 school year. Older students were
paired with younger students to talk about things that they are thankful for. Our buddy groups
designed and decorated a feather displaying the things they are thankful for. Collectively, the
feathers made a beautiful thankful turkey representing our school community!





4th - 6th grade have participated in classwide lessons about Bullying. Students have reflected
on themselves, the impact of bullying on individuals and school climate, and have been
empowered to be upstanders by learning ways to respond when faced with bullying behavior.
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